
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/23     Payment #5 Due 

12/24 & 12/25  SCHOOL CLOSED 

12/31 & 1/1     SCHOOL CLOSED  

Jan 6-10     Life Skills Review 

13-17       Testing (Working on Progress Reports) 

20      SCHOOL CLOSED - Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday  

21       TUESDAY - Payment #6 Due 

21-24      Winter Unit  

24         Progress Reports go home in bins 

27-31    Famous Artist’s Week  

28 Pre K (Excellent Eagles & Funky Foxes) Walking     

Field Trip to - Get Together Salon 

29    Happy Lunar New Year – Year of the Snake 
 

Learning Tree T-Shirt Days: 3, 9, 17, 23 & 31 

 

Looking ahead… 

February 17th SCHOOL CLOSED – President’s Day 

February 18th Payment #6 Due 
 

We hope everyone is able to enjoy the Holidays with family and loved ones! The 

Learning Tree staff would like to thank all of you for your kindness and 

generosity throughout the year! We wish all of our families a wonderful 2025 

filled with much love, laughter and happiness!  
 
During the week of January 13-17, teachers will be evaluating the students’ progress from this last 
semester. Progress Reports will go home the following week. These Progress Reports are yours to 
keep and do not need to be returned to school. A second round of evaluations will take place in 
late May and end of year assessments will be sent home in June. 
 
Priority Registration Information, New Tuition Rates (Effective June 9, 2025), and 

Applications will be emailed home on January 13th. Please be sure to read the Instruction 



Sheet prior to filling out your application. Please keep an eye on your inbox and contact the 

office if you do not receive the information by the end of the day. You will need to print your 

applications (one per child), fill them out, and submit them to the office no later than 

February 10th. *This is the time to register any siblings for Summer and/or Fall 2025 as well. 

Any applications received after the due date, may result in forfeiture of priority eligibility. 

Registration payments/deposits are due by February 18th. 

 
Please remember to keep a jacket in your child’s cubby for the cooler weather. We 
have been finding a lot of items throughout the hallway without names. So that we can 
get everything back to its proper owner, please make sure to label all of your child’s 
belongings.  
 
As we continue through cold and flu season, please do your best to keep sick kids at home. Additionally, 
please make sure that if we do need to call to have your student picked up, that you make every effort to 
get here in a timely manner. We appreciate your help with this as we all want to do our best to stay 
healthy.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 


